Date:

Southington Water Department
P.0O.Box 111

605 West Queen Street
Southington, CT 06489

To Whom It May Concern:
Re: Private Residential Hydrant Maintenance

We, the owners of , have
requested that Southington Water Department perform general inspection and maintenance
including flushing, and/or flow testing of our private fire hydrant(s) located at:

By signing this letter, we acknowledge and agree that Southington Water Department will not be
responsible for any repairs needed to bring the hydrant operational, or needed, as a result of this
inspection and/or maintenance. Southington Water Department makes no warranty; either
expressed or implied, with respect to the hydrant, and specifically disclaims all warranties.

Further, by signing this letter, we release and waive all rights to claims, damages, and suit of every
nature, including those for direct, indirect, incidental, special, consequential, punitive, or exemplary
damages and including those for personal injury and for damage to landscaping or personal property,
arising from Southington Water Department’s entry onto, or presence on, our property or arising
from the work Southington Water Department is to do on our property.

We recognize the cost for this inspection/maintenance is $145 plus applicable sales tax per hydrant.
We have agreed to provide the Southington Water Department with a CERT-130 verifying the number
of owner occupied vs. tenant occupied units existing in the complex. This number will determine the
sales tax to be charged. Please provide a telephone number so Department staff can call with the

amount due for the service.

Signature:

Printed Name:

Title:

Telephone Number:




